Our 125th Anniversary is bringing a number of exciting changes that are focused on improving student engagement
and Building on our Heritage of Care, including:

* The establishment of our new library space on the first floor of Clark Center
* Shift of the old student center space and model to the new Charlotte Shultz Learning Commons and Student
Engagement Center on the 2nd floor of Clark Center.

These areas will include state-of-the-art learning and collaboration spaces with upgraded technology and
additional study/collaboration areas for the entire NMC community.

There will be a number of informational sessions held for the NMC family beginning on Monday, October 19th from
12-1 in the Clark Center-Hood Lobby.

On Monday, from 12-1, we will have displays with renderings and personnel from our partner Steelcase to share
the excitement of our plans. 1:00 pm to 1:30 pm - representatives from SBI and Steelcase will walk through the
projects with student leaders from Student Government and Ambassadors; and 1:30pm to 2:30 pm- the
representatives will host an informational session for anyone from the campus community to learn more about the
project and ask questions of the experts. Additional informational sessions will also be held from Noon-1 on
Wednesday the 21st and Friday the 23rd.

We ask for your patience and cooperation while we work together to improve our learning community (also as we
prepare the new 501 Building).

During the fall semester:
Badge Access will be necessary for admittance to a number of spaces.
The larger Computer Lab will be reserved for general access during non-class times.

If you use the refrigerators, please note that they will be inaccessible. We encourage the use of cooler bags. Check
at the front desk if you need one.

The physical Library space will be closed for two weeks during construction currently slated from approximately
November 2-16. Online resources will be available throughout.

Additional Quiet Study spaces will also be available in the Alumni Center from 8-4:30.



